
 
CITY OF NORTHGLENN 

LIQUOR LICENSING AUTHORITY 
January 16, 2006 

 
CALL TO ORDER Acting Chairman DeWeese called a regular meeting of the 

Northglenn Liquor Licensing Authority to order on Monday, 
January 16, 2006 at 9:00 a.m. in the City Hall Council Chambers, 
11701 Community Center Drive, Northglenn. 

 
ROLL CALL  Present were Acting Chairman Raymond DeWeese, Members Mr. 

Tommy Follett, Ms. Maxine Foster, Mr. Bill Gillespie and Mr. 
George Reichert. 

 
ABSENT Ex Officio Member James Miller. 
 
STAFF PRESENT City Attorney Corey Hoffmann, Deputy City Clerk Johanna Small. 
 
FINDING OF FACTS 
RJMS Restaurant  
Group LLC dba  
The Glenn Bar & Grille 
11140 Irma Drive   
 
MOTION TO PASS Mr. Gillespie MOVED and it was SECONDED by Mr. Follett to 

approve the preliminary findings and report for RJMS Restaurant 
Group, LLC dba The Glenn Bar & Grill located at 11140 Irma 
Drive, and order the report issued. 

 
MOTION PASSED There was discussion and the motion PASSED. 
 IN FAVOR - DeWeese, Follett, Foster, Gillespie, Reichert. 
 OPPOSED -  No one. 
 ABSENT - No one. 
 
 There was discussion about the new license application and the 

questions that could be asked of the applicant at the public hearing. 
City Attorney Hoffmann provided information about public 
hearing records and any disqualifying factors the Authority could 
consider. 

 
 Mr. Gillespie asked if any applications had been submitted for the 

Authority, and stated he feels it is important to get the two 
alternate member positions filled as soon as possible. Deputy City 
Clerk Small stated an article regarding the vacancies would be 
published in the February issue of the Northglenn Connection, and 
asked the members to send anyone interested in serving on the 
Authority to the Clerk’s office to obtain an application.  

 
 There was discussion about notification requirements for new 

applications. City Attorney Hoffmann provided information on 
petitioning practices, posting requirements, the notice that will be 
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published in the newspaper, and the notice that the applicant is 
required to mail to landowners in the neighborhood. 

 
COMMUNICATIONS:  
Special Meeting Deputy City Clerk Small stated a Special Events Permit 

application had been submitted for an event to be held on February 
11, 2006. She stated the premises would need to be posted for a 
period of ten days before the Authority could act on the 
application, and asked the Authority to consider calling a special 
meeting for January 30, 2006 to hear the application.  

 
MOTION TO PASS Mr. Reichert MOVED and it was SECONDED by Mr. Follett to 

call a special meeting of the Authority on January 30, 2006 at 9:00 
a.m.  

 
ADJOURNMENT The meeting adjourned at 9:40 a.m. 
 
 
 
________________________________   _______________________________ 
JOHANNA SMALL    RAYMOND D. DEWEESE 
Deputy City Clerk    Acting Chairman  


